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Sweet, Nicole

From: Sadowski, Matthew
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 9:48 AM
To: Sweet, Nicole
Cc: Cook, Michelle
Subject: Fwd: Nomination - Subgrant Increase file 14-10160

Nicole: 
 
For file 14-10160, please replace the voice mail attachment I forwarded to you yesterday with the email 
message from Joe DeRose (below).  
 
Thank you! 
 
Matt 
 
Sent from my Zingnon. 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "DeRose, Joe R - WHS" <Joe.DeRose@wisconsinhistory.org> 
Date: June 6, 2014 at 9:06:40 AM CDT 
To: "Sadowski, Matthew" <Matthew.Sadowski@cityofracine.org> 
Subject: RE: Nomination - Subgrant Increase 

Good morning!  The City of Racine initially applied for a CLG subgrant from my office for 
$15,000.  I then upped the amount to a total of $19,000 so that additional inventory photos could 
be taken of properties in the city that previously did not have photos.  Finally, I added an 
additional $4,000 (for a subgrant total of $23,000) so that a National Register nomination could 
be prepared.  Let me know if you need anything else. 
 


